2024 Seminaries’ Appeal 
Bulletin Announcements 
Nov. 2-3
The Annual Seminaries’ Appeal, which supports the formation of over 100 future priests at both St. John Vianney Seminary and Redemptoris Mater Archdiocesan Missionary Seminary, begins next weekend! These young men are formed to carry out the mission of the Catholic Church, and they need your support. Next weekend, in-pew envelopes will be available. If you would like to donate today, please visit archden.org/futurepriests.  
Thank you for supporting the academic and spiritual formation of our seminarians!
Nov. 9-10
The annual Seminaries’ Appeal has officially begun!  Your generosity is essential to the academic and spiritual formation of our future priests, as they continue the mission of rescuing souls and leading others to abundant life in Christ. Please fill out the donation forms found in your pew or visit archden.org/futurepriests to donate today.  
If you have already donated to the appeal, thank you for your care and support of our seminarians!
Nov. 16-17
The Seminaries’ Appeal continues this weekend! By supporting this appeal, you are investing in the future of our Church through the education and spiritual formation of our seminarians at St. John Vianney Seminary and Redemptoris Mater Archdiocesan Missionary Seminary. Your contribution ensures that over 100 young men are equipped to carry on the mission of Christ. You can make your donation using the forms available in the pews or online at archden.org/futurepriests.
Thank you for your generosity!

